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MACC LAUNCHES NEW BRANCH AT KUALA SELANGOR 

 

The Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC), has launched a new branch office at Kuala Selangor as an effort 

to expand its services to make it easier for the local community to deal with the Commission. 

The Kuala Selangor branch office is located at the 1st and 2nd floor of the Kuala Selangor Municipal Council Plaza 

(MPKS), Jalan Sultan Ibrahim, Kuala Selangor, Selangor. 

The office has already begun operating from 1st December 2022 onwards. 

This office of 6,170 square feet is equipped with a Meeting Room, Vaulted Room, Video Interview Room (VIR), 

Statement Recording Room, prayer room and pantry as well as work space to place a total of 16 MACC employees. 

The inauguration of MACC's newest branch office was completed today by MACC Chief Commissioner, Tan Sri Dato' 

Sri Hj. Azam Baki. 

The public who wish to channel any information related corruption and abuse of power can drop by the MACC Kuala 

Selangor branch office or contact 03-32814855 or 03-32814865 and fax 03-32814830. 
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Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Fax : 03-8870 0908 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 

Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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